

May 19, 2016

Ms. Sally Mills WHO Sun City 100 Coffee Mill Creek Road Georgetown, TX 78633

Dear Sally:

I want to thank Women Helping Others Sun City for the generous \$85.00 cash donation and \$3,425.00 (personal checks) that we received in support of our students at The NEST (Nurturing*Empowering*Supporting for *Tomorrow). Contributions to The Georgetown Project make a difference in the lives of over 1,000 local youth each year through the following programming:

Physical Address: 1001 Ash Street,

Williams Elementary Annex,

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 957,

Phone 512 943-5198 • Fax 512 943-5194

facebook.com/TheGeorgetownProject

Georgetown, Texas 78626

Georgetown, Texas 78627

www.georgetownproject.org

- After School Action Program: An 18-year afterschool partnership with GISD in all Georgetown middle schools.
- Assets in Action: A 19-year strategy to raise awareness about the importance of the 40 Developmental Assets in the
 lives of our children, in addition to leadership development, service learning and healthy activities in partnership with
 GISD, WilCo Juvenile Services and Georgetown Parks & Recreation.
- Bridges To Growth Parent Resource Center: An 16-year initiative to build skills and confidence in Georgetown
 parents and childcare providers, and school readiness in preschool children; located in the Georgetown Community
 Resource Center.
- Community Interaction Partnership: A 14-year work-study partnership with Southwestern University where SU
 students work with The Georgetown Project in school and community-based youth programs and services.
- Kid City: A 19-year summer food and enrichment program partnership with GISD and City of Georgetown Parks & Recreation for low-income GISD children in Kindergarten through 5th Grade qualified for the free and reduced lunch program.
- The NEST: A 9-year initiative to inspire Georgetown in a comprehensive and coordinated way to address adolescent homelessness. This initiative includes the opening of The NEST Empowerment Center for teens in GISD high schools who are qualified at-risk, homeless or living in transition (Fall 2011), and The NEST Host Home shelter for homeless children ages 0-17 (Fall 2013).
- TGP Collaborative for Children & Youth: A coalition of 35-40 agencies and organizations serving Georgetown
 children, youth and families that has met with TGP monthly since 1997 to collect/publish local child and youth data,
 map resources, identify emerging issues and needs among local youth, and collaborate to fill the gaps.

Again, we truly appreciate you very much. Your support allows The Georgetown Project to continue working in meaningful ways to build "A community where no child is hungry, hurt, alone or rejected, and where all children and youth believe they are loved, respected and treated with dignity."

Individual letters are being sent to the women who donated with personal checks.

Sincerely,

Lešlie Janca

Executive Director
The Georgetown Project

cc: Ms. Nina Stancil V

The Georgetown Project is a 501 (c)(3) organization, EIN # 74-2807713, and all contributions are tax deductible as allowed by law. No goods or services were received by donor. This letter serves as receipt.